
 
IN THE TERRITORIAL COURT OF YUKON 

 
 

 
PRACTICE DIRECTION Peace Officer Weapons in Court 
CP-14 
 

 
Uniformed officers may carry any weapons that they are required to carry as part of their 
uniform when in the courtroom.  
 
Plainclothes officers attending court shall notify the court about any weapons they intend 
to carry by contacting the Sheriff in advance of the proceeding. The Sheriff will seek 
direction from the presiding judge.  
 
The Sheriff can be contacted at 667-5365. 
 
 
 
Chief Judge K. Ruddy 
April 6, 2018 
 
 
 


